
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Indian Hills Water System, 0 Apache Circle, Katonah, NY 10536 

DATE:  May 10, 2022 

 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the materials submitted by the applicant 

for the construction of a water treatment facility.  The new construction is within the wetland  

buffer 

In addition to the wetland mitigation plan, the CAC would also like to know if any chemicals are 

added to the water that could have a negative impact on the wetlands.  The plans also show the 

removal of a 26 inch maple tree, a specimen tree.  This tree appears to be on the edge of the 

road and the CAC would like to understand if the road could be moved slightly to preserve this 

tree. 


